
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE and DOCUMENTS LINK 
 

A public hearing on proposed revisions to the Village of 
Pleasantville's Master Plan has been scheduled for Monday, 
November 21, 2016 at Village Hall, 7PM. All interested 
persons are cordially invited to attend. 
 
The draft plan is available at this link: 
 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/hmrwaxjdu3htlh9/AADLN9sqRzYHeVXfXHXQQgvJa?dl=0  
 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/hmrwaxjdu3htlh9/AADLN9sqRzYHeVXfXHXQQgvJa?dl=0

